A HUBER COMPANY

Dato: 29, januar 2016
Ref: LL/gib
Side: 1afl

To Whom it May Concern

This letter is to confirm that CP Kelco has had for the last 19 (nineteen) years a commercial
relationship with Sucos Kiki and more recently Citrusjuice, with a good performance on these deals.

Yours faithfully
CP Kelco ApS

Lisbeth Larsen

www.cpkelco.com




